INJURY FREE COALITION FOR KIDS CFP 2003: LETTER OF INTENT

Applicants should submit a one-page letter of intent to the National Program Office (NPO) by mail briefly describing the proposed project. The description of the proposed project should demonstrate:

1) a physician with a strong interest in injury prevention who will champion an injury prevention program within the hospital

2) an injury surveillance system in place to establish baseline data and provide evaluation

3) a coalition of community stakeholders

4) an intervention area and plan

5) an evaluation plan
The letter should also include the name of the applicant institution, the physician(s) who will direct the injury prevention activities, the level of trauma center designation, and the organization(s) that designated/verified the hospital as an official trauma center.
If you have any further questions about the letter of intent, please contact:

Sally Jacko, RN, MPH

Injury Free Coalition for Kids

National Program Office

Columbia University

722 W. 168th Street

New York, New York 10032

Phone: 212-342-0517

Fax: 212-342-0519

E-mail: sj2110@columbia.edu

